
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Resident, 
 
Further to previous correspondence, I am writing to update you about the following works. 
 
On Monday 21st February through to Monday 28th February 2022, we will be removing the 
undergrowth inside the MUGA area. We will also be removing the vegetation and we will 
take down trees only as necessary.  
 
The potential impacts will include:- 
 

• Noise disturbance to the immediate surrounding homes and general areas 

• The presence of work persons outside the building while having access to the 
Welfare facilities on the Lower Ground Floor in Blashford Tower 

• The movement of materials and equipment  

• The shredder parked on public foot path overlooking the playground area(s) 

• The playground and public footpath access will also be restricted during this period 
 
We apologise that we will have to restrict the playground facilities while works are taking 
place but as an alternative, the closest playground to Blashford will be Dorney. 
 
Whilst these works are being carried out, we will ensure that the process runs as smoothly 
as possible to minimise any inconvenience to the residents.  
 
If you have any queries or concerns in relation to these works, please feel free to contact 
one of our Lead Officers below: 
 
Ibbie Omideyi, ibbie.omideyi@graham.co.uk or 07385 404 817 
Danielle Dallenger, Danielle.Dallenger@camden.gov.uk or 020 7974 4585 
Abdul Khalique, Abdul.Khalique2@camden.gov.uk or 07866 002 527 
Seamus Leahy, Seamus.Leahy@graham.co.uk or 07384 438 663 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ibbie Omideyi, 
Acting Resident Liaison Officer, GRAHAM Construction 
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